Mid Valley Genealogical Society

March 1980-Elizabeth Richie Room: Corvallis Public Library. Corvallis Oregon

The Meeting was called to order by our President Pamela Strahan; at one P.M. The minutes for Feb. were read.

The Treasury report was read and approved. (Attached)Our two year Audit was read. Three new members were introduced by Margaret.
Old Business;

Mrs. Martching and Betty answered the Querie from Mr. Herrell of Hermiston. They found all of his Family in their search for records of his Family and copied all for him. He got his 5.00 worth, Thank you Betty and Mrs. Martsching.

New Business; Betty and mrs. Martsching have received another Querie and are busy again.

Edna explained our Membership List; Mrs. Nichols furnished the program for us.

Our Book Auctions have brought us over \$ 100.00

There is a new class starting at Linn Benton College for beginners in Gen.

Mrs. Hoffi brought two new Books to add to our Bookshelf, On Cemetery Records. And Margaret Bradley Presented us with a new Book called A SURVEY OF AMERICAN CHURCH RECORDS. Be sure to read them.

Erma Skiles Brought us a Phamplet on North Carolina Marriages, All

Erma Skiles Brought us a Phamplet on North Carolina Marriages, All these records are at the Salem State Library. Erma Brought us books to read on Texas County Missouri, also 1850 Census. If we ever need These again we know where to get them. ERMA also reminded us

of the Family History Seminars that are in March 1980.

Mrs. Nichols Introduced: Dr. Holcomb Our Program at 2 P.M. Featured Dr. Holcomb who showed slides to us

on "Winning of the West." Which everyone enjoyed.

And the Humor of it

Close: Dee Charles. Sec.